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Academic Standards Committee recommendation on double dipping for majors and minors 

 

The Academic Standards Committee recommends that the Senate open discussions about double 

dipping for majors and minors. Although rare, students are requesting dual degrees (or minors) when 

there is significant overlap in required courses. ASC is not making a specific proposal here on the 

allowable amount of course duplication, but we want the Senate to consider policy language to 

prohibit earning a second degree when a significant number of required courses for the second 

degree (or minor) satisfied requirements for the first degree (e.g., Business Economics & Business 

Administration or Chemistry & Biochemistry). We also propose prohibiting significant double 

dipping for minors or when earning a LS degree with another major (e.g., Psychology & LS in 

Business-Psychology). If the Senate would like ASC to further develop this policy please advise us. 

 

Chip Ettinger, Chair ASC 

 

 

 


